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A CLEAR AND UNAMBIGUOUS TOURISM POLICY IS ONE OF THE PILLARS OF 
A SUSTAINABLE TOURISM INDUSTRY. 

 

THERE ARE SEVERAL POLICY STATEMENTS ON TOURISM DATING BACK TO 
1978. 

 

THE MINISTRY OF TOURISM WISHES TO INFORM ALL STAKEHOLDERS ON 

ANGUILLA AND ABROAD THAT AS PART OF THE PROCESS TOWARDS 
PREPARING A COMPREHENSIVE TOURISM POLICY STATEMENT TO GUIDE 

THE SUSTAINABLE DEVELOPMENT OF TOURISM IN ANGUILLA, THEIR INPUT 
IS BEING SOLICITED VIA THE COMPLETION OF AN ANONYMOUS ONLINE 

QUESTIONNAIRE. 

 

THE QUESTIONNAIRE CAN BE ACCESSED VIA THE URL:  
http://gov.ai/tourism.php AND CLICKING ON THE LINK “Tourism Policy 

Questionnaire” (WHICH IS LOCATED ON THE LEFT SIDE OF THE PAGE). 

 

YOUR CONTRIBUTION TO THIS PROCESS WILL ENSURE THAT A WIDE 

CROSS SECTION OF VIEWS ARE CONSIDERED IN DRAFTING THE FINAL 
POLICY STATEMENT. 

http://gov.ai/tourism.php

